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25 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
P7 Transition Visits: 14-15 June 2023 
 
As you are aware, your son or daughter will be joining us at St David's High School on Wednesday 16 
August. This is an exciting but daunting prospect for many young people and to ease the transition 
from primary school, we would like to invite your child to participate in our transition visits which will 
take place on 14 and 15 June.  
 
The visit will be as follows:  
Wednesday 14 June  

 P7 pupils will arrive at school at St David’s High School at 9.30am and will be welcomed by 

myself and other staff in the school assembly hall  

 The pupils will attend timetabled classes throughout the day 

 Pupils will be ready to be collected at 2.30pm 

Thursday 15 June  

 Pupils should arrive at 9.30am  

 As well as attending timetabled classes there will be a Mass to celebrate the transition from 

primary to secondary school 

 Pupils will be ready to be collected at 2.30pm  

Lunches 
Pupils will be provided with a free lunch each day but should bring a snack and a drink with them for 
morning break as they will not be able to buy anything due to the cashless card system in the school 
canteen.  
 
Uniform  
Please remind pupils that they should come dressed in their primary school uniform. St David’s High 
School uniform for S1 is a white polo/t- shirt and a St David’s HS grey sweatshirt. S1 can also choose 
to wear a school blazer, white shirt and school tie.  All trousers and skirts should be black. School 
sweatshirts, blazers and PE kit can be ordered from Border Embroideries at https://www.border-
embroideries.co.uk/. The deadline for orders is 10 July for items to be ready for the start of term. 
Parents' Information Evening - Wednesday 14 June 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our Parents' Information Evening, which will take place in St 
David's High School Library at 6 pm on Wednesday 14 June. This will give you the opportunity to find 
out more about the supports that are in place for your child at St David's HS and will enable you to ask 
any specific questions you may have.  
 
We are looking forward to working with you and your children and hope that the transition visits will be 
a valuable experience for them.  
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mr D MacDonald  
Headteacher 
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